
 

 

May 14, 2009 

 

To:   Ontario Energy Board  

  P.O. Box 2319 

  2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

  Toronto, On. M4P 1E4 

  Attention: Board Secretary  

 

From:   Elaine Lambert 

  1154 Wilson Avenue Apt.309 

  Toronto, On. M3M 1J6 

  Tel: 416-633-2238 

  Fax: 416-977-9204 

  Email n.dixon@sympatico  

 

File Number EB-2009-0111  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This letter is to inform you that I am objecting in have   Smart Sub- Meter System in my apartment. 

Briarlane Rental Property Management Inc. reduces my monthly rent by Forty Two Dollars ($42.00) 

which did not constitute any saving. During the short period of having this system in my apartment my 

minimum payment was Fifty Two Dollars and Forty Eight ($52.48) to a maximum of Sixty Seven Dollars 

and Fifty Six Cents ($67.56) 

 

 

 

Respectfully yours 

 

 

Elaine Lambert 

cc: Barbara Robertson Case Manager 
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